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CLC’s First Annual Meeting 
The first CLC Annual Meeting was a success! Information on the society was shared with the 65 attendees. The 
race to complete CLC BINGO provided much entertainment and even more socializing! Great job to Vicki Smith 
who was the winner. Our 50/50 winner was Deb Evers and Upper Sandusky council #86 was the winner of the 
pizza party.  Congratulations to all of the winners.  There was also a display contest held amongst the councils.  
Taking 3rd place was council #6, 2nd place went to council #165 and first place went to council #86!  Lunch, 
prizes, gifts, candy, stickers and more were enjoyed by all! A big THANK YOU to the Board of Directors and the 
Home Office staff for all of their hard work and dedication to making CLC and the first Annual Meeting a 
success. CLC’s Annual Meeting 2020 will be held in Wilmington, OH. Watch for details in the coming months. 
We look forward to seeing you all again next year!
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Children’s Mentoring Program of 
Hancock County To Receive CLC’s Donation 

Make a Difference Day 2019!

Pictured Left to right: Loni Perkis; COO, Chad Hoes; Parkway Advisors,
Stacy Shaw; Children’s Mentoring Group and Fairy Wagner; President 

Thank-you to everyone that attended the CLC Annual   
Meeting held at the Marathon Center for the Performing 
Arts in Findlay, Ohio. What a wonderful facility. There 
were 65 members, guests and agents attending. It was 
a day of information and a time to connect with new 
and old friends. 

A special thank-you to Chad Hoes, Chief Investment 
Officer from Parkway Advisors and Steve 
Niedenberger, CPA from Hosack, Specht, 
Muetzel and Wood, for attending the meeting.  
Stacy Shaw, Executive Director, of the Children’s 
Mentoring Connection of Hancock County also 
attended the meeting. The Mentoring program was 
our charity for the meeting in honor of Make a 
Difference Day. The total donation presented was 
$3496.00. Thank-you to everyone, especially 
Parkway Advisors, for their donations.

I look forward to seeing everyone at next year’s 
meeting at the Robert’s Center in Wilmington, Ohio 
on October 10, 2020.

November is the month to be thankful. The Board and 
I are thankful to be members of such a giving and 
caring society. Thank-you to the Office staff, agents 
and members for all of your support through the year. 
May CLC continue to grow for another 122 years. Have 
a wonderful Fall and enjoy the beautiful colors.

CLC participates in Make a Difference Day each 
year. This year CLC chose the Children’s Mentoring 
Program of Hancock County as the charity to       
support. After donations were totaled from the 
councils, members, Parkway Advisors and the 
Home Office Fairy Wagner; President, Loni Perkins; 
COO and Chad Hoes; Parkway Advisor CEO         
presented Stacy Shaw with donations totalling 
$3,496.00.  That money will be used to purchase 
supplies, gas cards, meals and anything else needed 
to support the children and the mentors.

Michigan Day on The Hill!
This was a very successful and well organized trip at the Capital in Lansing, MI. The American Fraternal 
Alliance (AFA) and National Association of Fraternal Insurance Counselors (NAFIC) partnered to spread the 
fraternal message. Lawmakers were informed about all the good we do for our communities. There were 38 
volunteers in attendance. 

Pictured left to right: Lee Moser; Modern Woodmen, 
Brett Cropsey; Modern Woodmen, Rep. Brad Paquette, 
Gail Kroll, FIC & CLC VP of Sales & Marketing and 
Brad Maener, NAFIC Projects & Events

Pictured left to right: Cody Tone: Modern Woodmen, 
Gail Kroll, FIC; NAIFIC and CLC VP of Sales & 
Marketing, Robert Keorkunian; Modern Woodman, 
Tony Golden; Gleaner, Kevin Marti; Gleaner & AFA and 
Michael Stewart: Gleaner and Rep. Tom Sneller.



Another Sweet 
Delivery
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Council #84 In Landeck, Ohio Reaching Across the World

Landeck CLC council #84 collects gently used shoes for Haiti as this years helping hand project.  29 pair of shoes were 
collected.

Sweet Treats In Van Wert

Oh how sweet it is!  Fairy Wagner, President and Alice Teynor, Vice President visited Van Wert council #121 on 

October 8th with some sweet treats!  

Purse BINGO Is Back!
It’s time ladies! Council #86 
in Upper Sandusky is back 
with a whole lot of fun for a 
great cause! Get your 
stamping hands ready to 
work and your arms ready to 
carry a new purse home 
with you! Purse BINGO is a 
fundraiser that will help St. 
Peter’s and OLC school. The 
event will begin at 6pm on 
November 8th.  Entry fee is 
$20 per person and includes 
two BINGO cards. Additional 
cards are available for 
purchase for $5 each.  The 
event will be held at KofC 
Hall on South Sandusky Ave, 
in Upper Sandusky. You 
must be 21 years of age or 
older to attend and play.   
For more information check 
out the calender of events 
on our website at theclc.org.

October 8 Vice President Alice Teynor and President Fairy Wagner presented 
Van Wert Co #121 with Sweet Treats. Council members talked about their 
purse bingo and weekly bingo held to support the local school. Members were 
reminded making noodles is their next project. Alice and Fairy told members 
how important it is to send their volunteer hours to the home office to be 
included in the CLC report submitted to the American Fraternal Alliance.  

October 15th Fairy Wagner; 
President and Alice Teynor; 
Vice president delivered 
scrumptious “Sweet Treats” 
to Ottawa Council #7. 
Council members were 
informed of the CLC Annual 
meeting held in Findlay. 
They were thanked for their 
donation to the Children’s 
Mentoring program and 
were looking for other 
suggestions to take part in 
Make a Difference Day. A 
lively game of Robber’s 
bingo ended the evening.  
The Board members want 
to thank all of the Councils 
for their warm welcome as 
we continue the 
Sweet Treat program.

Just a reminder of the Fraternal Benefit for any CLC Member attending a 
university, college or trade school with the intention of completing an 
undergraduate, graduate, associate degree or professional requirement. Now 
is the time to prepare to apply for a CLC scholarship. Members are eligible to 
win a $1000.00 scholarship up to two times during their school years. CLC 
offers 25, $1000 scholarships a year to members. Members must have held a 
CLC Life Insurance policy for three years before applying for the scholarship. 
Eligible students will receive an application in the mail or they may obtain one 
on theclc.org website.

This is the perfect time to insure your students. The policies will allow them to 
apply for a scholarship and prepare them for their future. Life insurance makes 
a great Birthday or Christmas gift and a start for their financial future. Please 
contact your local agent or the home office at theclc.org or call 1-800-845-0494 
for more information.

2020 Scholarships



Fairy Wagner, President;
fwagner@theclc.org

Alice Teynor, Vice-President;
ateynor@theclc.org

Irene Borror, Secretary;
iborror@theclc.org

Teresa Brodman, Director;
tbrodman@theclc.org

Charisse Shick, Director;
cshick@theclc.org

Viki Snider, Director;
vsnider@theclc.org

Lydia Rall, Director;
lrall@theclc.org
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